
                
 

Wednesday, November 20, 2019 

 

  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

  

We wanted to provide an update about support for families in our community that have been affected by the major 

fire at 235 Gosford last weekend. 

  

Over the past few days, we have gained more information about the number of students and their families who have 

been impacted by the fire. Some have lost most, if not all, of their belongings and it remains unclear when they will 

be able to return home.  

  

I want to assure you that we are supporting students at our school and their families in any way we can. Many of 

you have also reached out to provide assistance. This is why we are launching a central campaign to raise funds for 

all affected TDSB students and their families. As you may know, residents of the Gosford building attended 

multiple local schools.   

  

To donate visit: tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/TDSB-Charity-Page. All proceeds will go towards clothing, food and other 

essentials to help these members of our community rebuild their lives. Donors will also receive tax receipts for their 

donations of any amount. 

  

Your generosity is truly appreciated as we come together to support our students and their families. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 416-395-2310. 

  

Sherron Grant  

Principal 
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